Dear Voter,

I would like your support for the **Road Agent** position during Allenstown's local election on **Tuesday, March 10**th **from 8am-7pm** at St. Johns Parish Hall. I have enjoyed serving my community in many different ways over the past 10+ years and am looking forward to continuing my service as your next **Road Agent**. I will bring a great amount of experience and expertise with me. I am excited to work with Allenstown's residents and employees to build and maintain Allenstown's roadways, transfer station, sidewalks, and parks, to the best of my ability. *I believe in doing quality work, maintaining excellent communication, and operating within a reasonable budget for tax payers.*

Past Community Involvement

- Resident for 40+ years
- 10 yrs. on Planning Board
- 7 yrs. on Central NH Regional Planning Commission
- 6 yrs. working for Allenstown
 Highway Department
- 4 yrs. on Zoning Board
- 3 yrs. on Budget Committee
- 3 yrs. on Economic Development Committee (EDC)
- 3 yrs. as Sewer Commissioner

Qualifications and Accomplishments

- Researched and coordinated Allenstown's first recycling initiative in 2010/2011.
- 4 yrs. U.S. Army Corp of Engineers- specializing in sidewalk, roadway and runway construction.
- Promoting Allenstown through
 EDC involvement; new Town signs,
 tax incentive for businesses, Town
 concerts and holiday festivities.
- CDL B driver's license
- Hazmat and Tank Endorsements
- Local small business owner
- Associates degree in accounting

I hope to have your support at the polls on **Tuesday**, **3/10/2020**. I look forward to continuing my service to you and the Town of Allenstown for many more years to come.

Chad Pelissier

Sincerely

CHAD PELISSIER FOR ROAD AGENT